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Lee, Chris

From: Mayor
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 8:44 AM
To: Miller, Todd
Subject: Fw: Excited for the New FPC Live Milwaukee Venues in Deer District

 

From: edwdavid@edwarddavidsc.com <edwdavid@edwarddavidsc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 8:07 AM 
To: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Excited for the New FPC Live Milwaukee Venues in Deer District  
  

Mayor Cavalier Johnson,  

I live in your district and I am very excited about the prospect of the new FPC Live venues in 
Downtown Milwaukee. I believe that Milwaukee needs growth and change in order to prosper and 
stand out among other Midwest cities, and we can do that by elevating our music scene. I welcome 
this new business and the development it will bring. I encourage you to vote in support of these 
venues. Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Edward David  
2212 E Kenilworth Pl 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414349742  
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